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10th November,2020  
 
To, 
Deptt. of Corporate Services- Listing 
BSE Limited  
1st Floor, Rotunda Building, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400001 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Sub: Intimation regarding change in Statutory Auditor of the Company. 
 
Ref: Regulation 30 of the SEBI Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirement (“LODR”) 2015. 
 
This is to inform you that M/s. Bajrang Paras & Co. Chartered Accountants, Statutory Auditors of the 
Company has resigned as the Statutory Auditors of the Company from the closure of business hours of 
10th November,2020 for the reason stated in their resignation letter dated 10th November,2020. The 
Board of Directors of the Company at their meeting held on 10th November,2020 has noted the 
resignation of M/s. Bajrang Paras &Co. Chartered Accountants. The Firm has decided to shift its 
business focus to other financial & advisory services. Hence, it has resigned from audit assignments. 
The copy of the said resignation as enclosed which is self-explanatory. 
 
A copy of the said resignation letter and Annexure–A, as per SEBI Circular No. 
CIR/CFD/CMD1/114/2019 dated 18th October, 2019 received from the Auditors, are attached herein for 
your record.  
 
The Audit Committee and the Board of Directors in their meeting held on 10th November, 2020 has 
appointed M/s. Bansi Khandelwal & Co. Chartered Accountant (Firm Registration No. 145850W) as a 
Statutory Auditors of the Company for the Financial Year 2020 –21 to fill in the casual vacancy caused 
due to the resignation of M/s Bajrang Paras &Co. Chartered Accountants.  
 
The Exchange is requested to take note of the aforesaid change. 
 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
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